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Hamre Jaime

From: Scott Buchholz <srbuchholz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:15 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony on HB4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I support HB4029. As the population of Central Oregon grows, so will the impacts to the natural spaces and wildlife of 
the area. Increasing access will only serve to hasten these impacts.  
Basically, they will find the Deschutes. There's no need to make it easier for them to do so more quickly and more often. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Scott Buchholz 
Bend, OR    
 


